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From: Barry Thom - NOAA Federal <barry.thom@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, February 1, 2019 12:50 PM


To: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal; Maria Rea - NOAA Federal


Subject: CVP BA


Maria and Howard,


I heard from Paul this afternoon that BOR DC wants to make some tweaks to the BA by early next week and


they don't want us to share anything outside of our small group.


Just letting you know.


Barry


--
Barry Thom


Regional Administrator


Office:503-231-6266
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